
2021 PER CAPITA- The Per Capita for 2021 remains at $35.00 unchanged from 2020. 
The breakdown is: General Assembly $8.98 (up 3 cents), Synod $2.40, and Presbytery 
$33.62 (down 3 cents). 

It is requested that each member place their “Per Capita Apportionment” in the light 
blue envelope provided in your box of envelopes. Remember the Per Capita 
apportionment is per member. 

SESSION meeting will be held by zoom on February 15th@ 6:30pm. 

 
The Trinity Learning Center Advisory Board has begun a 
search for a new TLC Director. Director Diane Kerestes is 
retiring at the end of May, 2021 after many years as a teacher 
and Director of TLC. If you are interested in the position of 
Director of TLC, please sent a letter of interest and 
qualifications to Alice Bartlett at Trinity Presbyterian Church 
Box 239, 109 Irem Road, Dallas, PA 18612. If you have 
experience in the pre-school field, please include the years of 
experience you have had. Diane would like to work with the 
new Director to acquaint them with all TLC procedures and 
duties of the TLC Director. 

 
 
Join us this year in raising money for the Back 
Mountain Food Pantry.  Bring all of your loose change 
(or even bills) to place in the buckets by the front or 
back doors.  You can also give online through our 
website.  
 

REQUEST FOR LITURGISTS 
As we begin the New Year, we are once again looking for members of the 
congregation to serve as liturgists.  We need liturgists for: 
March 21 
April 18 & 25 
May 16, 23 (Memorial Day), 30 
If you are willing to serve, please e-mail me at peoplesart1664@aol, phone or 
message me at 570-690-5105. Your support is greatly appreciated. 
From your Session, Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 
 
Join us virtually for Ash Wednesday on February 17. We will have ashes available 
to pick up for those who would like. You can also make an appointment with the office 
to come by for ashes. 

 



Announcements need to be either emailed to 

trinitypress@frontiernet.net by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written 

on one of the forms found on the bulletin board and deposited in the 

office.  

Newsletter articles need to be submitted to the church office by February 22th.  They 

need to be emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images. 

PRAYER CONCERNS  
 

Members of Trinity: 

Alice Bartlett                              Barbara Lodwick               Linda Griffith               

Donald & Mary Jane Leo           Neil Morrison                    

Barbara Rogers                           Phil & Leona Walter 

                                                                        

 Friends of Trinity: 

     John Butler – Cousin of Nancy Thomas – Back operation 

     Ellie Caruthers – Friend of Ken Jones 

     Dennis & Nancy Garvey – Friends of Ken Jones                                                          

     Ken Gorski - Friend of Wayne & Marianne Williams 

     Nathan Gray- Pediatric cancer- Friend of Barbara Rinker  

     Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 

     Edward Havrilla- Serious illness- Alice Bartletts nephew 

     Paul Klug Jr.–Nancy Thomas – Brother-in-law – cancer 

     Nancy McDonald  

 

 

    FROM THE SESSION AND THE BOARD OF DEACONS  

 
 
 
 

Join us this year in raising money for the Back Mountain Food Pantry.  Bring all of your 
loose change (or even bills) to place in the buckets by the front or back doors.  You 
can also give online through our website.  
 
 
 
 

Contact the church office to add additional people to the prayer list.  
You can also request that they be added to the prayer chain and that 
team will be happy to pray for them.   
If you would like to join the Prayer Chain Team, let Alice Kocher or 
Nicole know and they will send prayer requests on to you so that you can 
be praying along with them.  

 


